
 

 

 
 

August 10, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

It’s back to school time! Soon our students will be renewing old friendships and 

making new ones, getting back into their school routines, and continuing their path to 

success as a Horizon Eagle. If your child is new to our school, I would like to 

welcome you and I look forward to your family being a part of our school community. 

As students return, we will overcome challenges together as all students adjust to full 

time face to face instruction. As the principal of your child’s school, all I ask is that we 

continue to work together with high expectations for student learning. 

 

At Horizon Middle School, we continue to build on being a safe and orderly school 

committed to collaboration.  Our established routines and procedures help our eagles 

to SOAR.  In 2021-2022, we will continue to educate the hearts and minds of our 

students with a focus of all students learning at high levels. 

 

Our staff is here to help you with anything you might need to optimize the learning 

experience for your child during the 2021-2022 school year. Please be sure to visit our 

school website to find information about the district uniform policy, school supply 

lists, hours, and more. Be sure to follow Horizon Middle School on Instagram, 

Facebook, and Twitter. I look forward to seeing everyone soon.  Remember, we are in 

this together.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

Michael Ballone 

Principal  

Horizon Middle School 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


